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CAM #19-0359 
 

 
                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #19-0359  
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: May 7, 2019 
 
TITLE: Florida Power and Light (FPL) Presentation on Streetlights and 

Undergrounding - (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3, and 4)  
 

 
The Mayor and Commissioners have expressed concerns regarding streetlights that are 

frequently out throughout the City. Representatives from Florida Power and Light (FPL) 

have been invited to attend the May 7, 2019 City Commission Conference Meeting to 

discuss their streetlight program, undergrounding programs and to respond to questions. 

Additionally, FPL will discuss their preparation for the upcoming hurricane season. 

 
 

Prepared by: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager’s Office 

 

Department Director: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager’s Office 


